

January 1, 2021

www.oasiselementarynorth.net

Our Official Newsletter

NOTICE: For your convenience, school flyers are now being emailed home on Fridays!



M.L.K Jr. Day No School Jan. 18th

School Pictures

Jan. 21st, In Person Feb. 24th, Virtual

Early Dismissal Jan. 29th, 12:15pm

School Pictures In Person students, 01/21/21 Virtual Students, 02/24/21 Wear your Uniform Yearbook Picture



<u>Virtual Student Packet</u> <u>Pickup Dates</u>

1st-1/27 & 1/28-9am-2pm

2nd-1/28-9am-2pm &

1/29-1-2pm

3rd-1/29-1-2pm

4th-1/28-8a-6pm &

1/29-1-2pm

5th-1/28-9am-2pm &

1/29-1-2pm

Is your student returning to school next quarter? If so, here are a few tips to help the transition to go smoothly:

- 1. **Start reestablishing a routine**. Just being back to a full day schedule will be challenging for some. Set regular bedtimes, wake up at a consistent time.
- 2. Use this time to ingrain good hygiene habits. Teach kids to wash their hands multiple times a day for 20 seconds (sing "Twinkle, Twinkle, Little Star").
- 3. Start getting your child accustomed to wearing a mask. Gradually build to wearing the mask for an extended time like they will be doing in the classroom.
- 4. For children who have been in school before, discuss how it will be different. Everyone will be wearing masks. Social distancing will be in effect.
- 5. Discuss the importance of social distancing with your child and what that means to them when they are around other children and their teachers. It will be especially important for children to not touch things that do not belong to them and to keep their hands to themselves.
- 6. Talk to your child about their feelings about going back to school. Are they excited, scared, sad to leave mom and dad, or all of those mixed together? Have strategies for coping with those feelings when they are away.

CHECK THIS OUT!

Order your yearbook

Price increased to \$40 on Jan. 1st

Kindergarten 21-22 Enrollment

As of 01/12/20 there are 24 seats available

School Yearbook Pictures

January 21st

Volunteers/Visitors on campus are TBD

January Trivia!

How many noses does a slug have?

Check back on February's newsletter for the answer and next month's trivia.

Principal's Corner

It's a new year, and exciting things are on the horizon for OEN! We hope you had a wonderful, relaxing, and healthy holiday break. We continue to social distance and wear masks in an effort to keep everyone safe. Please know that we will notify you if any of our policies change.

Thank you for your continued support!

Mrs. Brown and Mrs. Weeks

